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FROM  THE PRINCIPAL 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Monday 22 August 

RSPCA Cupcake Day 
 

Monday 22 - Friday 26 August 

Book Week 
 

Wednesday 24 August 

Esk Band Combined Workshop 

(continuing students only) 
 

Thursday 25 August 

School Association Meeting 

(RSVP to office by Wed 24 August) 
 

Wednesday 31 August 

3-6 Athletics Carnival 
 

Thursday 1 September 

Inquiry Parent-Teacher 
 

 

Thursday 1 - Friday 2 September 

Father’s Day Stall 
 

Tuesday 6 September 

Inquiry Parent-Teacher 
 

Thursday 8 September 

International Literacy Day 
 

Tuesday 13 September 

Inquiry Parent-Teacher 
 

Friday 16 September 

North v North West 5/6 Sport Exchange 
 

 

TERM DATES 2022 

Term 3 

Tuesday 26 July - Friday 30 September 

Term 4 

Monday 17 October - Wednesday 21 December 
 

 

2022 Student free days  

(Professional Learning Days) 

Friday 4 November 

DID YOU KNOW WE ARE MORE THAN 

HALFWAY THROUGH THE YEAR!!! 
 

DID YOU GET YOUR INVITATION? 

Invitations for Sharing Learners’ Growth through Inquiry – 

Term Three have been sent. During Term Three, Teachers 

will be providing families with the opportunity to come into 

classrooms and meet Teachers to view and discuss the 

learning and growth that has occurred throughout the year 

in the area of Inquiry. 
 

These sessions will be held throughout Weeks Six, Seven 

and Eight on Thursday 1, Tuesday 6 and Tuesday 13 

September.   
 

We’ll see you there!!! 
 

GET READY FOR SURVEY SEASON! 

In the next few weeks, you will be flooded with 

opportunities to complete surveys. We know they can get 

in the way of a quiet evening, however they are extremely 

important for our 2023 planning and how we support 

children’s learning. Please keep an eye out for the surveys. 

Last year we had less than 30 parents fill our survey, we 

need to hear from you all. Let’s aim for 150 this year, so 

invite a friend and make an evening of it! 
 

Next week is our School Association Meeting. SA 

Meetings are a great opportunity to connect with other 

parents, hear what is happening around the school and 

support planning events for parents to connect and be 

part of our learning. You don’t want to miss the Principal 

Report! We are going to dive deeply into our  

WHY and yes there will be a survey 

involved!!! 
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FROM THE PRINCIPAL.. 

OUR TEACHERS ARE GETTING THEIR HI-VIZ VESTS OUT!!! 

During week six staff meetings, we are going on an excursion to Riverside Primary School. RPS has been working with 

Kath Murdoch https://www.kathmurdoch.com.au/  and developed a deep approach to Inquiry.  
 

“Inquiry learning at Riverside Primary is a focus on ‘what’ we are learning AND more importantly ‘how’ we are 

learning across every area of the curriculum from K – 6.  Inquiry learning is about children and teachers working 

together to drive learning through rich questions and investigation. 
 

Teachers and students unpack together and continue to learn through the five learning assets when conducting an 

inquiry. These learning assets are thinking, communicating, collaborating, researching and self-managing – skills that are 

used in every aspect of our day-to-day lives.” RPS Website. 
 

Learning from other teachers and schools is a powerful tool for us to continuously improve our own practices. We 

are grateful and looking forward to this opportunity to work with our network of schools. 
 

 

DUST OFF YOUR CRAFTER-NOON TABLE, BOOK WEEK IS COMING… 

Keep your eye out for the many events heading our way in Term 3. Book Week, our Sports Carnival, Maths Olympiad, 

Dance Fever and many more including excursions.  
 

 

THE FATHERING PROJECT, NOT JUST ABOUT BLOKES! 

We have wonderful volunteers across our school! Often (not always) they are our mums who fit an hour or two into 

their incredibly busy lives to support our canteen, uniform shop, classrooms and excursions. This year as we navigate 

new ways of working with COVID policies, the School Association has engaged with the Fathering Project to connect 

families to Trevallyn School. This is a wonderful (evidenced based) approach for families to positively connect to each 

other and to learning.  
 

If you want to find out more, come along to our first event. We will continue to find new ways to connect with 

families. We know times have changed and we are all busier than ever, so we are committed to stay connected with 

you and know this supports children’s growth and development. 
 

Thanks Trevallyn! 

 

 

Louise Corrigan 

Principal 
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CELEBRATING STUDENTS’ ACHIEVEMENT, PASSION AND FUTURE ENDEAVOURS 

GOOD LUCK RUBY! 

This week, Ruby M (Grade 5) is heading to Brisbane to represent Tasmania at the 

School Sport Australia National Swimming Championships. She will be competing in 

butterfly, backstroke, two freestyle events, and two team relays. Ruby is extremely 

proud to have achieved her goal to qualify for these events and has been training hard, 

taking on the feedback from her coach so that she can give her best and hopefully 

achieve some PBs in Brisbane. She is excited to wear the Tassie uniform and represent 

her state. Good luck from all of Trevallyn Primary School, we are very proud of you! 

https://www.kathmurdoch.com.au/


 

https://publicdocumentcentre.education.tas.gov.au/library/Shared%20Documents/Child-and-Student-Wellbeing-Strategy.pdf
https://publicdocumentcentre.education.tas.gov.au/library/Shared%20Documents/Child-and-Student-Wellbeing-Strategy.pdf
https://www.education.tas.gov.au/about-us/projects/child-student-wellbeing/student-wellbeing-survey-3/
https://www.education.tas.gov.au/about-us/projects/child-student-wellbeing/student-wellbeing-survey-3/
mailto:rhona.stevenson@education.tas.gov.au


LAUNCHING INTO LEARNING - TERM 3 

Please find below the outline of LiL sessions for the remainder of Term 3. We will be continuing to hold two 

identical indoor/outdoor sessions each Friday with shorter timeframes. Please dress warmly (gumboots 

encouraged) as outdoor activities will be organised. Physical distancing will be monitored, however, masks 

are not required. A reminder that if you or your child have cold or flu symptoms, please do not attend.  
 

Sessions will need to be pre-booked to comply with physical distancing. If you have already booked and 

attended LiL in Term 3, your booking will continue. If you wish to change or cancel a session at any time, 

please contact our office. If you have not yet attended any LiL sessions and would like to attend, please 

contact our school office: trevallyn.primary@education.tas.gov.au or phone 63319657. Preference will be 

given to the 9.00 am timeslot for families who are dropping older siblings at school. 

mailto:Trevallyn.Primary@education.tas.gov.au


FREE FLU SHOTS UNTIL 31 AUGUST 

It’s not too late to get your flu shot this winter!  
 

Flu may have taken a back seat recently, but it can be serious 

and it’s back. Some people are at greater risk of becoming 

severely unwell if they get the flu. Flu vaccines are 

recommended for everyone over six months of age. 

Until the end of August, all Tasmanians can get a free flu 

vaccine at: 
 

• GPs and state-run community clinics for all people aged 

six months and over 

• participating pharmacies for all people aged 10 years and 

over. 
 

Speak with your GP, healthcare provider or local pharmacist 

to book an appointment. Normal Medicare arrangements apply 

for GP consultations. 
 



3-4 BENDER/FLETCHER ARTWORK 

Kylie the Koala Artwork inspired by Australian artist Anna Blatman. 



 



Trevallyn Primary School 

CONTACT DETAILS 

55 Gorge Road 

Trevallyn  Tas  7250  

Phone  03 6331 9657  

Email  trevallyn.primary@education.tas.gov.au 

Web  https://trevallynprimary.education.tas.edu.au/ 

UNIFORM SHOP 

Sport 
Versus  

26 August 

Venue  

26 August 

Versus  

2 September 

Venue  

2 September 

Hockey East Launceston St Leonards Invermay St Leonards 

Bootcamp NA Coronation Park NA Riverbend 

Football Riverside Trevallyn Punchbowl Trevallyn 

Soccer 1 Mowbray Mowbray Norwood Trevallyn 

Soccer Dev Norwood Trevallyn Riverside Riverside 

Netball Norwood Trevallyn Riverside Trevallyn 

Cancellation of 5/6 Sport will be notified via  Schoolzine 

5/6 SPORT - 26 AUGUST TO 2 SEPTEMBER 

3-4 BF Isla M, Freddie F, Aahil W, Destiny R 5-6 B Jacob H, Ty G, Max D 

3-4 JF Isabelle M , Maisie D, Eva R, Louie A 5-6 FB Kabelo N, Ruby M, Isla M 

3-4 M Elisa N, Dang N, Aubrey W, Aleksander A 5-6 H Layla C, Felix M, Miley M, Felicity M 

3-4 R Jack R, William P, Elke B, Charlotte G 5-6 M Mimi S, Charlie M, Camden M 

3-4 RF Aaradhya P, Max B, Ivy W 5-6 P Rebecca W, Cameron R, Marley S 

GRADE 3 - 6 PRIMARY CLASS AWARDS  - WEDNESDAY 17 AUGUST 2022 

FATHER'S DAY 

STALL DONATIONS 

NEEDED 

PLEASE LEAVE DONATIONS AT THE 

OFFICE 


